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2021 SUMMER COVID-19 PROTOCOL

We hope this message finds you and your family well. The health and safety of the children and staff here at CATS remains top priority. The 2020 Summer & Fall Programs and the 2021 Winter/Spring Programs were an incredible success and, with the 2021 Summer Program approaching, we are excited to maintain positive trajectory. We remain focused on safety and will continue monitoring government and CDC guidelines for information and safety protocols. Additionally, we will continue providing students a degree of normalcy in a facility focused on productive programs and activities.
The 2021 Summer Program kicks off June 14th and runs through September 3rd. We will likely add a week or two on at the end of the Summer. Health and safety is a team effort and we all play a critical role in providing a safe environment for the students and our community. We will continue promoting certain safety measures here at CATS, including:
· Strict hygiene protocols for our staff and students
· All staff required to wear masks. Children are encouraged to wear masks but not required
· Student temperature checks at drop off
· Daily sanitization of equipment and the facility
· CATS has installed MERV 13 air filters in the facility. MERV 13 filters capture airborne viruses and bacteria from coughs and sneezes.
· Reduced class sizes to promote social distancing
Our students and families also play a critical role in our success in maintaining a safe and healthy environment. We ask for your ongoing help in promoting safety measures and taking the steps necessary to keep all students and staff safe.
· Curbside drop-off and pick-up procedures will remain in place. Please adhere to the designated drop-off and pickup times for your class.  Timing is critical and we ask for students to only be dropped off at the time of their program. Same applies to pick-up. 
· Please refrain from knocking, ringing the doorbell or requesting early entry to the facility when possible.
We are excited for the Summer! Thank you for your patience and understanding.  You may direct any questions or concerns to me directly. Please feel free to contact me at 516-763-1299 or email me at jmadisoncats@gmail.com.  This is a new norm for us all and I want to make everything as easy and safe as possible.   
Sincerely,
Jami Kristin Madison
Director, Children's Athletic Training School
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